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January 4, 2016 

Dear Mr. Berthier: 

Re: 2014-15 EQAO Results 

On behalf of the Parent Council of Sacred Heart School, we would like to extend our sincere appreciation 
for the many efforts dedicated to preparing Sacred Heart students for the EQAO testing on an annual 
basis. 

We would like to thank the students, their families, the teachers, support staff and yourself for your 
work preparing students for these tests. 

2014-15 EQAO Results 

 Grade 3 Grade 6 
 School Results Board Results School Results Board Results 
Reading 68% 55% 91% 66% 
Writing 73% 53% 91% 61% 
Mathematics 77% 55% 77% 43% 

 

The Parent Council of Sacred Heart School is committed to enriching the school experience of all 
students and encourage Sacred Heart School to be a welcoming and supportive place for our children to 
learn and grow.  We believe that these EQAO results are a testament to the rich learning environment 
present at Sacred Heart School and look forward to its continued growth and development. 

Again, please extend our thanks to the entire Sacred Heart School community for its role in supporting 
our children’s educational and spiritual development. 

Sincerely, 

R. Dupont, C. Taylor 

Mr. Rob Dupont and Mrs. Colleen Taylor 
Co-Chairs, Sacred Heart Catholic Parent Council 
 
cc.  Mr. Glenn Sheculski, Director of Education 
 Mr. Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer  


